
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Autumn Term - 16/10/2020 

  Hart Primary School 

Message from the Headteacher  

Dear Parent and Carer 

Doesn’t the village of Hart look beautiful as the trees confirm that Autumn is here! It makes the journey 
to Hart even more enjoyable.   

Harvest Festival, due to the COVID restrictions we are unable to hold our very popular Harvest Festival 
at St. Mary Magdalene Church. This year we will be celebrating remotely alongside St Peters School and 
we thank Reverend Janet in advance for leading the service .   

Date for your diary: Pupil photos will go ahead on Tuesday 17th November. Due to the protective 
measures in place, for this year, we will only be able to facilitate sibling photos of the siblings who attend 
the school. More details to follow.  

Change of email address : We now have a new email address for correspondence to the school office 
please email info.hart@nllt.co.uk  

CAR PARK: Please can parents and carers ensure that they are parking in a considerate and safe manner 
when dropping off and collecting children , it has been noted that some cars are not parking their cars but 
are pulling up to the path which is causing congestion and is not safe. 

Parking and Pedestrian Training: Next week, on Monday 19th October our Y3 pupils will be participat-
ing in Pedestrian training which will involve teaching our pupils road safety awareness. The Y3 pupils can 
come to school in their PE tracksuits on this day and will need a warm, waterproof coat.   

I would like to thank parents/carers for following guidelines and ensuring that individuals who are 

displaying one or more of the symptoms of Coronavirus must NOT enter the school premises and 

working with school by informing us immediately if your child is displaying symptoms. This helps 

to keep our children, staff and school community safe.  

Email: info.hart@nllt.co.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @hartprimaryschool 

Friday 23rd October—Half Term—School closes  

Monday 2nd November—Return to school  

Please ensure that you inform school if there are any changes to your child’s medical needs or to your contact details. You must also keep your contact details up 
to date with ParentPay. 

If you need support or any further information please do not hesitate to contact school via the hartofficemanager@nllt.co.uk or info.hart@nllt.co.uk 
Info.hart@nllt.co.uk 

Award Winners  

 

 

 

 

Super Star 

EYFS:Reeva Star Pearson/Cameron 
Brash 

Y1/2 Henry Gravett/Ethan Coverdale 

Y3/4 Isla Jamieson/Joseph Langstaff 

Y5/6 Thomas Pierce/ Luke Wilkinson 

 

Citizenship 

EYFS: Emily Purdy/Amelia Allen 

Y1/2 Luna Caster/Reme Pearson 

Y3/4 Monty Deer/Jacob Laybourn 

Y5/6 Oliver Lund/Ava Ajvazi 

 
Golden Quill  

EYFS Rudjard Nicholson/Joshua Wilson 

Y1/2 Teddy Aldeek/Noah Graham 

Y3/4 Dylan Clark/Harley Lewondowski 

Y5/6 Luke Wilkinson/Holly Cooper 

 

Maths Award  

EYFS Elliot Hornsey/Isaac Harland 

Y1/2 Hattie Thompson/Will Bromby 
Y3/4 Isla Jamieson/Owyn Henderson 

Y5/6 Holly Cooper/Ilani Marsh 

 

 
Dates for your diary and other information…... 

 
Hart’s Family News 

 

I am sure that you will join the staff and pupils of Hart in welcoming to the world Archie Robert Wilcox. Both 
Archie and Mrs Wilcox are well. Doesn’t he look content? 

   

                               We are pleased to welcome two new members of staff to the Hart Team,  

          Miss Bray and Miss Price        

 

 

 

Reminder of Drop off and  
Collection times  

 
Early Years 

Drop off: 9.05am-9.15am 
Collection: 3.05pm 

 
Years 1 and 2  

Drop off: 8.55am-9.05am 
Collection: 3.15pm 

 
Years 3 and 4 

Drop off: 8.45am-8.55am 
Collection: 2.55pm 

 
 

Years 5 and 6  
Drop off: 8.35am-8.45am 

Collection: 2.45pm 


